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Lincoln Consolidated Schools 
Technology Acceptable Use & Safety Policy  

Grades 9-12 
 
Student Network/Internet/Email User Agreement 
 
Acceptable uses of technology are devoted to activities which support teaching and learning. Listed 
below is our agreement with students in grades 9-12 concerning the use of technology in the school 
setting: 

As a student I agree:
• To use the hardware, software, and social media (Edmoto, Moodle, Google Docs, Facebook, etc.) 

provided by Lincoln Consolidated Schools solely for educational purposes. 
• To protect the privacy of my username and password from others. 
• To follow the rules of copyright law and guidelines as well as trademark laws and licensing 

agreements in the copying of text, images, or other files from the Internet or other resources. 
• To immediately notify the supervising teacher if I access something questionable. 
• Not to copy or modify files, data, or passwords belonging to other users and/or not to use their 

usernames and passwords. 
• Not to reveal personal information or images online without written permission from my parent or 

guardian.  
• Not to reveal personal information or images of any other individual online such as the name, email 

address, house address or telephone numbers. 
• Not to illegally install licenses or copyrighted software. 
• Not to vandalize any hardware, software or data including hacking into the school network and/or 

creating and transmitting computer viruses. 
• Not to change any computer setting without permission from the supervising teacher. 
• Not to participate in any actions which may be considered obscene, profane, pornographic, 

discriminatory, defamatory, harassing, malicious, or dangerous (cyberbullying) to the integrity of 
technology/ information resources of the District. 

 
Web Publishing 
Student work may be considered for publication on the web, i.e., teacher or school website, District 
website, blog, wiki, iTunesU, etc.  Such publishing requires parent/guardian permission. 
 
Additionally, unidentified photos or videos of students may be published on school websites or blogs, 
illustrating student projects and achievements.  If you do not want your child’s photo to be published on any 
web location, you can submit a FERPA letter to the Lincoln High School Office. 
 
 

 


